HB 1735 —-- DAYLIGHT SAVING AS NEW STANDARD TIME PACT
SPONSOR: O'Donnell

This bill established the "Daylight Saving as New Standard Time
Pact" to consist of Missouri and any other state seeking to
permanently change Daylight Saving time to a new standard time.

All areas of the state are exempted from daylight saving provisions
of federal law.

In the year in which two states bordering Missouri have passed
legislation entering those states into the Pact, each state will
permanently switch their clocks to Daylight Saving, Daylight Saving
Time will be eliminated, and Missouri and all other participating
states will no longer observe Daylight Saving Time.

This bill is the same as HB 822 (2021).



